
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sierra Elementary PTC 
General Meeting Minutes 

September 6, 2017 – 6:00pm  
 

I. Call to Order/Welcome 
 Meeting called to order at 6:01 pm. 

 
Special guest: Brenna Snow introduced herself as the Whitney High School student 
representative for our PTC.  

  
  Self-introductions:  
  Susan Willson, President   Brad Norgart 

Kali Hetrick, Co-Vice President  Jen Norgart 
Jenn Alexander, Co-Vice President  Lisa McDonald 

  Jamie Wuerthner, Co-Treasurer  Peter McDonald 
Katie Leman, Co-Treasurer   Claire Luna 
Bret Hunter     Angela Patterson 
Diane Duncan     Diane Sorenson 
Nell Hildebrand 

 
 III. Approval of minutes – May 3, 2017 
  Katie Leman motioned, Jenn Alexander seconded. Motion approved. 
 

 IV. Treasurer Report 
Katie Leman provided an overview of the financials. Recommendation to sweep balance 
remaining in Hopper’s/SDC’s account.  
 

 V. Funding Requests 
Susan Willson motioned to move $5,000 from General Fund to Teacher Accounts. Katie Leman 
seconded. Motion approved. 
 
Kali Hetrick motioned to move $300 from General Fund for SWIM Incentives. Claire Luna 
seconded. Motion approved. 
 
Nell Hildebrand motioned to move $100 from General Fund for IB California Association of 
World Schools dues. Jenn Alexander seconded. Motion approved. 



 

 

 
Jamie Wuerthner motioned to move $100 from General Fund for Math Night. Kali Hetrick 
seconded. Motion approved. 
 

 VI. Event Updates 
FUNd Run (9/22) – Bubble FUNd Run is back. T-shirt sponsorship deadline has passed. Goal is to 
raise $100 per student. Online and offline donations are accepted. Parents can create an online 
profile at www.thegetmovincrew.com. The event will include a fun warm-up, timed 
running/walking with bubbles, celebratory popsicles and special entertainment from a 
Polynesian dance group. Please check in with your teacher regarding volunteer needs. 
 
Fall Carnival (10/20) – Planning is underway; however, parents will not hear much about Fall 
Carnival details until after the FUNd Run has concluded.  

 

 VII.  PTC Volunteers Needed 
At Back to School Night, teachers posted interest sign-up sheets for those who would like to 
learn more about event volunteer opportunities. Currently, we are looking for parent volunteers 
who would like to lead Mother/Son game Night, Father/Daughter Dance and Restaurant Night 
Out. If parents have other ideas for engagement/fundraising efforts, they are encouraged to 
reach out to a member of the board. 

   
 

 VIII. Staff Message 
If not done already, parents should create their Aeries Parent Portal profile.  
 
School-wide email updates will be sent weekly. Parents can also download the school app for 
event and calendar alerts for school and PTC efforts. 

 

IX. New business/Open Forum 
Diane Sorenson expressed a need for headphones and more Chromebooks, especially for the 
third grade classrooms. Recommendation for Diane to work with staff in identifying top 
priorities for staff to help guide PTC fundraising efforts. 
 
Roger Stock, RUSD Superintendent, will present at the next General PTC meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 4th at 6:00 pm. The meeting will be held in the library. 

 

 X. Adjourn 
  Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm. 

http://www.thegetmovincrew.com/

